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I urge the committee not to endorse this LD486 "Stand Your Ground Bill" because it 
sows fear and distrust in neighborhoods and increases the chances that a door knock 
by an innocent person seeking help or offering help will lead to a shooting - a terrible 
thing for both the shooter and the person shot.  We will all be less safe and more 
fearful to even talk with one another. 


